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Comments: I don't live in Montana and I probably never will. But I have a brother and a brother and sister in law

that migrated from Minnesota over 30 years ago who I consider locals. 5 years ago my daughter was hired by

Kalispell Regional hospital. I was fortunate to spend the summers of 2006 and 2007 working in Glacier. I have

come to know the area as my second home and I have camped and hiked at Holland Lake. This summer, I

stumbled upon this info when the mother of the owner of Holland Lake Lodge begged myself and my group of 18

women to support this endeavor at a meeting that very night. She told us how much the locals were against it.

We all felt very sorry for  her  and her son until we heard the other side of the story and what was proposed. I

realize the USFS might not give a rats ass what a 70 year old woman who resides in the Twin Cities, Minnesota

might think but I have seen how unbridled development has ruined pristine areas. It literally breaks my heart to

think about this project going through and even more so since I read FACTS by grizzly bear experts who highly

object.


